
Savannah River Site - Citizens Advisory Board
Waste Management (WM) Committee and Nuclear Materials (NM) Committee

Joint Meeting
Aiken Municipal Conference Center, Aiken, SC

January 12, 2010

5:00 p.m. Welcome and Introduction
Joe Ortaldo, WM Chair
Don Bridges, NM Chair

5:10 p.m. Committee Update
Joe Ortaldo, WM Chair  
Don Bridges, NM Chair

Nuclear Materials Committee Topic:
5:20 p.m. Informal Remarks on the Results of the

  Plutonium Disposition / Spent Nuclear Fuel Studies and 
  the Status of the Pit Disassembly and Conversion Facility
    Remarks provided by Allen Gunter, DOE-SR

Informal Remarks on the Depleted Uranium Shipments
   Remarks provided by Carl Everatt, DOE-SR

Waste Management Committee Topics:
5:50 p.m. Saltstone Performance Assessment

  Introduction by Pat Suggs, DOE-SR
  Presentation by Tom Robinson, SRR

Saltstone Performance Assessment Review Plan
  Discussion (call-in) with Nishka Devaser and Greg Suber, NRC

7:00 p.m. Tank Closure Regulatory Documents
  Introduction by Sherri Ross, DOE-SR
 Presentation by Ginger Dickert, SRR

7:25 p.m. Public Comment
All    

7:30 p.m. Adjourn
Joe Ortaldo, WM Chair
Don Bridges, NM Chair  

NOTICE TO ATTENDEES:  This Citizens Advisory Board meeting is open to the public.  You are welcome to join 
us at the table and fully participate as a member of the Committee.  The Citizens Advisory Board encourages open 
healthy discussion.  Copies of handouts are available upon request.  Contact Sheron Smith at (803) 952-9480 or 
sheron.smith@srs.gov.  Thanks for attending!


